
From: Johnnie Yongue <jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 8:28 AM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Kelly M. Crowe <kcrowe@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up FW: October DRC Agenda 
 
Thus far the only comment I have for 1319 William Street MDP is  
 
As Per Code Section 108-642 - Each parking stall shall be accessible from an aisle or driveway and 
designed so that no automobile shall back into a public street in order to exit a parking stall. 
 
But I don’t have any comments at the moment for 900 Southard Street (Manga Manga). 
 
Thanks, 
 
Johnnie Yongue PE CEM  
Project Manager 
City of Key West 
(305)965-3690 
jyongue@cityofkeywest-fl.gov 
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